
Andrew Hughes <andrewhughes3000@gmail.com>

Changes to IAWG functions effective immediately

Kay Chopard <kay@kantarainitiative.org> Thu, Jul 31, 2025 at 7:34 AM
To: Yehoshua Silberstein <yehoshua@proof.com>, Andrew Hughes <andrew.hughes3000@gmail.com>
Cc: "Secretariat@KantaraInitiative.org" <secretariat@kantarainitiative.org>, Andrew Johnston <atjohnston204@gmail.com>,
Leif Johansson <leifj@sunet.se>

Hi Yehoshua and Andrew,
I have spoken with you in the past about the changing role of the IAWG with regard to the US Assurance Program. Given
the progression of Kantara towards ISO 17065 accreditation and the imminent release of NIST SP 800-63 version 4, I am
making these changes effective immediately.

Please see the attached memo. Please let me know if you have any questions. This is not the closing of IAWG, of course,
but this will necessitate changes and likely a revision of your charter—many thanks for your hard work in support of
Kantara.

Respectfully,
Kay

Kay Chopard | Executive Director
Email: kay@kantarainitiative.org
LinkedIn:  @KantaraInitiative

Memo to IAWG Chair.Final 31July2025.pdf
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